
November 30, 2022 

Montebello Teachers Association/California Teachers Association ⚫  918 W. Whittier Blvd. Montebello CA ⚫ (323) 722-5005   

Covina Valley Education Association Strike Begins Tomorrow 
Montebello Teachers Association stands in solidarity with the members of the Covina Unified Education Asso-

ciation. We have issued a resolution in support of the CUEA’s fight for a reasonable negotiated settlement.  
 

What can I do to Support CUEA? 
 

Faculty Clubs and members can support colleagues as they begin to walk the line. 

• Support CUEA picket lines before or after the 

workday. 

• Attend rallies. 

• Send water, snacks, or food to a site. 

• Send notes of encouragement. 

• Send Faculty Club photos with support signs. 

• Donate to the strike fund. 

• Be creative! Show your support in a unique way.  

 

Find out more about adopting a site by following this link.  

https://bit.ly/Adopt-A-Covina-School-Site 

 

Get up to the minute information at https://

www.facebook.com/theCUEA/ and #CUEAStrong. 

 

CUEA is united and ready to make a deal today that does not leave anyone behind. Otherwise, the strike begins 

Thursday, December 1.  

https://montebelloteachers.org/assets/contact/2022-2023/Resolution_In_Support_of_CUEA.pdf
https://bit.ly/Adopt-A-Covina-School-Site
https://www.facebook.com/theCUEA
https://www.facebook.com/theCUEA

